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FIREFIGHTERS PENSION COMMITTEE (FPC)

NEW FIREFIGHTERS’ PENSION SCHEME:
DRAFT ORDER

Note by DCLG

The latest draft of the Order for the new firefighters’ pension scheme has been
circulated.

We have made further comments to our lawyer and therefore expect to issue a further
draft shortly.

The changes made since the last draft was issued have been highlighted. Some of
these concern only the movement of provisions from one Part to another eg article 4
which was previously in Part 15.

The committee is invited to comment.

DCLG
October 2006



